
Welcome back to school!

July 29, 2022

Dear Parents and Students,

We are excited to welcome you to the new school year and look forward to reuniting with our returning students
and meeting our new students. The teachers and staff have been busy preparing for your arrival next week.

We have many changes this year. We are beginning school with all construction complete, so we’re able to
enjoy our amazing new cafeteria, gym, music room, library, and classrooms starting on day one!

Another change is the arrival and dismissal procedure. Cars will now proceed from Brandon Road to the new
entrance on the side of the new wing. Please see this video to watch a demonstration.

We are also welcoming the following new staff members:
● Kristen Melton is our new school nurse, replacing Belinda Nicholson
● Trice Powers is our new PE teacher, replacing Mr. Vinson
● Jessica Barnard is our new music teacher, replacing Mr. Gable
● Trista Gibson is our new second grade teacher

https://youtu.be/hs3vBvlnjd4


Now that we’re able to open up our school, New Union will resume hosting activities and events, including Fall
Festival, Winter Village, Rebel Ball, family breakfasts and holiday lunches, among many others. Below is a
calendar of events occurring in August and September:

New Union August and September 2022-2023 Events

August 1 8:00-10:00 Registration Day

August 2 Administration Day: No students

August 3 7:50-2:50 First full day of school

August 18 5:00-6:30 Open House

September 2 Inservice Day: No School

September 5 Labor Day: School Closed

September 8 3:00-9:00 Parent-Teacher Conferences

September 9 Fair Day: School Closed

September 12 7:00-8:00 Grandparent Breakfast

September 13 5:00-6:00 PTO meeting in the new library

We can’t wait to kick off another great year at New Union!

Thank you for all you do,

Jill Potts
Principal


